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November 7, 2002 

Mr. Don Draxler 
Oshkosh Truck Corp. 
P.O. Box 2566 
Oshkosh, VVI 54903-2566 

SUBJECT: 

Dear Mr. Draxler: 

Final Case Closure By Project Manager 
Oshkosh Truck South Plant -Diesel Fueling Area, Oshkosh, WI 
WDNR BRRTS #: 02-71-259921 

On October 29, 2002 your site as described above was reviewed for closure by the Department of Natural 
Resources. The Department reviews environmental remediation cases for compliance with state laws and 
standards to maintain consistency in the closure of these cases. 

On September 26, 2002, the Department received correspondence indicating that you have complied with 
the conditions of closure. Soil remediation was performed by excavation, bioremediation and reuse. 
Approximately 1 cubic yard of contaminated sandy foundation soils remain below the building 
foundation and cannot practically be excavated. Considering this is a minimal amount of remaining soils 
with minimal risk to the environment and human health, the Department does not require that the site be 
placed on the Department's Soil GIS Registry. Based on the correspondence and data provided, it 
appears that your case has been remediated to Department standards in accordance with s. NR 726.05, 
Wis. Adm. Code. The Department considers this case closed and no further investigation, remediation or 
other action is required at this time. If the contaminated soils become accessible, then further remediation 
may be required at that time. 

Please be aware that this case may be reopened pursuant to s. NR 726.09, Wis. Adm. Code, if additional 
information regarding site conditions indicates that contamination on or from the site poses a threat to 
public health, safety or welfare, or the environment. 

The Department appreciates your efforts to restore the environment at this site. If you have any questions 
regarding this letter, please contact me at (920) 424-0399. 

Kathleen M. Sylvester, ydrogeologist 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
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